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From:                              Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk>
Sent:                               13 March 2014 14:10
To:                                   'gl‐hcornermcenq@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk'
Subject:                          RE: Simon Cordell Errors on Cases.
 
To Whom It May Concern:
 
Could you please email them to this address if possible? Or would it please be possible for my mum to attend Enfield Court and pick
the data up.
 
Regards
 
Simon Cordell
 
 
 

From: GL-HCORNERMCENQ [mailto:gl-hcornermcenq@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk] 
Sent: 13 March 2014 13:04
To: 'Lorraine Cordell'
Subject: RE: Simon Cordell Errors on Cases.
 
Dear Mr Cordell,
 
A number of the registers have been located and they are being copied now.  We will send them
by post tomorrow to the address given by you in a previous e-mail:
 
                                                                                                  Mr. Simon Paul Cordell
                                                                                                  109 Burncroft Road
                                                                                                  Enfield
                                                                                                  Middlesex
                                                                                                                          EN3 7JQ
 
The age and quality of the register entries is such that scanning and e-mailing is not a viable option.
 
Regards,
 

Customer Services Unit

Highbury Corner Magistrates Court

Tel: 0207-506 3100

Fax: 0870 739 5768
e-mail: GL-HCORNERMCENQ@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk

I am neither authorised to bind the Ministry of Justice contractually, nor to make representations or other
statements which may bind the Ministry of Justice in any way via electronic means.

 


